
Hello Senate Rules Committee, 
 
PLEASE support HB 4075A, a bill that would end gruesome coyote killing contests in the state:  
 
HB 4075A already passed the Oregon House in February and on Monday, March 2nd the bill will receive 
a hearing before Senate Rules Committee.  
 
It is unethical and cruel to kill wildlife as part of a blood contest.  
 
HB 4075A is good for farmers, good for hunters, and good for wildlife. Science proves that randomly 
killing coyotes increases conflict with livestock, and casts Oregon's ethical hunters in a bad light. HB 
4075A is legislation that is perfectly aligned with Oregon’s values, the best available science, and broad 
public support. 
 
Thank you for all that you do. 
Mrs. Mitra Sabet  
 


